Roll numbers for re-test of Haryana TET to be held on June 18
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Chandigarh: Haryana Board of School Education (HBSE) has issued
roll numbers for candidates of Haryana Teacher's Eligibility Test 2014-15
PGT Level-3 examination, to be reconducted on June 18, 2016 from 2
p.m. to 4.30 p.m.

While stating this here today, Secretary, HBSE, Mr. Pankaj, said that all
preparations to conduct the examination have been completed.

He said that zero tolerance policy would be adopted to prevent
irregularities and use of unfair means. There would be complete ban on
bringing electronic items, calculators and mobile phones inside the
examination centre.

He said that videography would be conducted at the examination centres
and candidates would have to mark their presence through biometric
attendance system and would also have to give thumb impressions on
inkless pad and paper. Apart from this, mobile phone jammers would be
used in all rooms at examination centres to prevent the possibility of use
of bluetooth and wireless phone devices at the test centres. He said that
besides disciplinary action, stringent action would also be initiated
against erring candidates.

He said that the Board would also send recommendation to the
Government to bar candidates found guilty of using unfair means and
indulged in impersonation and also bar them from sitting in any future
examination and that for job in State Government.



